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Reform UK polling up to double digits and rising…

Yesterday we hit 11% for the first time in a national poll.
People have realised: The Tories have abandoned Brexit and do not care about

immigration.

Only Reform UK can save Britain



Go Rishi!
He’s doing our job for us

Well, what can I say? It seems that the Conservatives truly are in self-destruct mode!

Suella was one of the only Conservative voices who spoke for the people, and her sacking
has shown that Rishi does not agree with the majority of us. Many who were still loyal to
the Conservatives have seen the light and joined Reform UK in the last couple of days, and
we welcome them with open arms.

Our new focus needs to be Labour, and revealing their true colours. The MSM seem to be
leaving Labour/Keir alone, and so they are quietly gaining votes from those who don’t yet
know who Reform UK are and what we stand for.

This is where you come into your own.

Please keep talking, sharing and raising awareness of Reform UK. We can do this!

Team Farage
Nigel enters the jungle

I have never downloaded the ‘I’m a celebrity’ app, and
haven’t watched it for years, but for Nigel I will be doing
just that!

Let’s hope he connects with the younger generation, and
brings them to Reform.

Good luck Nigel! Team Farage!



WHO Power Grab
We must not give away our sovereignty

Travel, vehicle ownership, farming, health, land , property ownership, lockdowns for
the climate… all things that the WHO could control should our current MPs decide to
give away these powers.

We need to make sure that Bob Seely knows we don’t want this to happen.

Reform UK will not give away our sovereignty and will not allow organisations like the
WHO to have control over our lives.

Guidance is one thing, but these new proposals would be binding.

The deadline is December 4th, so please do email him asap.

West Wight Candidate Announced
Positive press coverage

Myself and our newly announced IOWWest candidate Ian Pickering were featured in
an article by a local news outlet just recently.

The comments on the actual article are really positive… Reform UK seems to be making
some decent headway with public awareness.

I was really pleased with how many said they were voting Reform at the next election.

You will get the opportunity to meet Ian at a meeting we are arranging. Details to
follow.



Ryde Flooding
Communities working together

You may be aware, or even been directly affected by the recent flooding. I have been
helping as part of the Strand Area Residents Association to organise volunteers and push
the council for help. We have been very busy collecting information and helping clear
properties.

There is still a long way to go, but by helping each other the community has the best
chance of getting the right outcomes.

Until you have had water inside your property, you don’t realise just how devastating it
really is.

I know there are ongoing issues elsewhere, and am planning on contacting those who live
around Morton to see if there is anything that could happen to stop the issues there.
Personally I feel that the gates responsible for maintaining the RSPB reserve have more to
do with it than what they admit.

I would be interested to hear your thoughts on this.

Remembrance Day
The next generation

The Remembrance Service at Sandown today was very well
attended. It’s always good to see children learning about
our own history, and thinking about sacrifices that others
have made for them. Well done to all those who took time
out of their day to pay their respects at all the services and
ceremonies that have taken place.

When you go home tell them of us and say

For your tomorrow we gave our today.

We will remember them.

(Heads chopped off for privacy… I’m not that bad at taking
photos! )



If you don’t ask, you don’t get
Island Roads super quick response

Credit where credit’s due… I phoned and reported the two large potholes up the road
from me in Shanklin last week, and just two days later they had been filled!

Well done Island Roads.

Perhaps if we all took 5 mins to report what we see, then our roads and drains may be
in far better condition? It's got to be worth a try.

Please remember to follow me on social media, Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, Youtube and
on my website Sarah Morris

I will be aiming to get one of these newsletters out every fortnight from now on, to keep
you up to date.

Thankyou for reading,

Sarah.
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